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Firstly we report back from the fundraising event held at St Crux and then write about a busy 
afternoon coming up on 23rd June.

At the St Crux Fundraising Day held at St Crux on 21st May we raised  £792 (calculated after we 
paid all the expenses).

18 people joined in to staff the stalls and cafe on the day. Many more people gave us cakes, plants, 
books and bric a brac to sell. The local Sainsbury's donated some of the ingredients used for 
sandwiches and drinks. And of course we are grateful to all the customers who came along. With the 
money we can cover the main costs for the year and help towards Abundance in the autumn.

Edible York's sharing picnic and plant sale takes place on Sunday 23rd June as part of this year's 
Bloom Festival. Between 12noon and 2pm please do drop-in and join us. Bring some picnic food to 
share if you can. There will be rugs and groundsheets to sit on. Find us on the grass behind the 
MInster, we will have a flag or banner so you can spot us. This is a free event (plants charged for).

On the same afternoon, starting at 2.30 there is a benefit concert organised by South Bank Singers. 
This takes place in York Cemetery Chapel, YO12 5AJ. All are welcome to attend to hear choral works 
by Gustav Holst, John Rutter, Benjamin Britten and others. No one needs a ticket, there is a collection 
at the end with the proceeds donated to Edible York. 

Please spread the word about the concert. This is the chance to enjoy a musical afternoon by an 
enthusiastic choir in a lovely setting. 

Edible York is hoping to find a couple of people who can help collect the donations at the end, 
standing at the exit with a collecting bucket. If you will be going to the concert and would like to help 
please reply (info@edibleyork.org. uk).

Thanks for reading this edition of Edible Express.

Edible York is registered charity number  1158779.
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